
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued School Community Members, 
 
The Clawson Public Schools Board of Education and Administration are launching a new initiative to 
guide Clawson Public Schools through a Five-Year Strategic Plan. The purpose of this initiative is to 
help develop new goals and strategies for continuing to offer an excellent education for our students, 
while using scarce public education resources in the most effective and efficient way.  
 
This is an invitation for you, as a valued member of our school community, to be a part of the Strategic 
Planning process. Our community and staff members will be the guiding force for developing our shared 
vision and strategic direction for the future. The only expertise you are required to have is the knowledge 
that you want to help Clawson Public Schools provide the best education possible for our students. 
Individuals who are interested in taking part are invited to attend ONE of our two meeting options and 
offer their input.  
 
 We have scheduled the following date(s) for the Community Input Meeting: 
 

Monday, September 22, 2025 - 6pm to 7pm @ CHS Media Center 

Wednesday, September 24, 2025 - 6pm to 7pm @ CHS Media Center 

 
You can also contribute your input and feedback via our Strategic Planning Survey by scanning the QR 
code below. During these meetings, we will discuss current initiatives in the district, analyze essential 
district data, and hear input received in districtwide focus groups and surveys. We will also renew our 
district mission, vision, and beliefs and develop strategic goals. 
 
We expect the plan to be adopted by the Board of Education at their December meeting. Thank you for 
your consideration of this important project.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Billy Shellenbarger​ ​  
Superintendent​ 
 
Michael Frink 
Board President​  ​
 
 
 
 
 

 


